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March 18, 2025

Midway City Council
75 N. 100 W.
Midway, UT 84049

Dear Midway City Council,

The Watts team has been working with the city and the staff, for the last 18 months to
assist in creating a unique skating structure and ice rink facility. in doing so we have

assembled a preliminary guestimated budget only.

We are excited to build the project and collaborate with our subcontractors to provide
better bids and discounts to-add value.

With that objective in mind, we recommend that we wait for a completed set of drawings
and documents from the consultants and take time to analyze and bid all the
components to provide an accurate estimate.

We look forward to working towards building a successful project that meets all
expectations. Just the watts perspective.

Thank you,

Russ Watts, James Hendricks and the Watts Team

7 A

A

5200 So. Highland Dr. #101 = SLC UT 84117 « 801-272-7111 * wattsliving.com




